

Deidre Sullens <deidresullens@gmail.com>

Update to Mask Mandate

Deidre Sullens <deidresullens@gmail.com> To: Christopher Sullens <chris.m.sullens@gmail.com> Cc: Deidre Love Sullens <deidresullens@gmail.com>

Thu, Mar 3, 2022 at 10:46 AM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Putnam City Schools <info@putnamcityschools.org>

Date: February 25, 2022 at 10:30:47 AM CST

To: deidresullens@gmail.com **Subject: Update to Mask Mandate** Reply-To: info@putnamcityschools.org

Dear Putnam City Family,

This message is to make you aware that effective Monday, February 28th, Putnam City Schools is making a change to our mask policy. Starting Monday, masks will be RECOMMENDED in all Putnam City buildings. This change is based on our local COVID case data and consultation with the Oklahoma City-County Health Department. We also continue to monitor the latest information from numerous other local, state and national health organizations to help guide our decision-making process.

It remains extremely important that all PC Families and Staff continue to monitor for symptoms and stay home when feeling sick. Our case numbers have continued to come down considerably in the past few days and weeks, so let's please stay vigilant.

The District Administration Team will continue to monitor the COVID situation and make any adjustments to our plan as necessary.

Thank you.

Dr. Fred Rhodes

Superintendent

Putnam City Independent School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Putnam City Independent School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.